
Request for Quotes 

Town of Baldwin 

 

The Town of Baldwin, St. Croix County is requesting quotes for the 

hauling of crushed lime rock (road base) from the County Materials 

Corporation, Spring Valley Pit, off STH 128 to our town shop located at 

2399-90th Ave., Baldwin (17-mile haul). 

 

Please state: In your quote please state- 1) Your cost per load (w/o 

material), 2) Tons hauled per load, 3) Expected days from request to 

delivery on-site. 

 

Required items: 1) Proof of insurance, 2) Weight slip for each delivery, 

3) If awarded a signed W-9 for your business. 

 

Understanding: 1) If awarded you would be an independent contractor 

not a town employee, 2) Invoiced (by the end of month) and paid 

monthly (board meeting). 3) Hauling would be by request only, 

expected request would be from 6-20 loads per year. 

 

Please send your quote to: Town of Baldwin, Jim Harer, Clerk, 1061-

245th St., Woodville, WI. 54028 with “Hauling Quote” marked clearly on 

your envelope.  

 

Return by June 1st, 2024, quotes will be opened, and award made at the 

Town Board Meeting on June 6, 2024, starting at 7 PM at 2399-90th 

Ave., Baldwin, WI. 

 

Questions please call: Clerk, Jim Harer at 715-684-3581 or 

             Chairman, Douglas Veenendall, 715-222-9408 


